
Town Board Minutes 

Special Meeting 

North Castle Town Board 

Town of North Castle 

15 Bedford Road 

Armonk, New York 

on 

October 28, 2015 

 

At 7:00 p.m. Supervisor Schiliro called the Special Meeting to review information with regard to 

the Brynwood Petition to join Water District No. 2 and the following persons were present: 

 

    Supervisor  Michael J. Schiliro 

    Councilmen:  Stephen D’Angelo 

Barbara W. DiGiacinto 

       Barry S. Reiter 

       Guy A. Mezzancello 

        

    Town Clerk  Anne Curran 

    Town Attorney Roland A. Baroni 

     

 

Supervisor Schiliro explained that a PowerPoint presentation has been prepared to present 

information concerning Brynwood’s proposal. In addition to the Supervisor’s comments, Sal 

Misiti, Director of Water & Sewer Operations presented facts, and the Town’s consulting 

Hydrologist, Bill Canavan of HydroEnvironmental Solutions, reviewed his findings. 

 

Supervisor Schiliro summarized three key issues to determine:  

1) The number of units assigned to the Clubhouse;  

2) The surplus in gallons per minutes the new well field(s) will offer;  

3) The financial benefits to Water District No. 2.  

 

The Supervisor stated that the final points will be compiled, and there will be a Public Hearing 

where additional comments and questions can be heard. 

  

After all persons were heard who desired to be heard, Councilman D’Angelo moved, seconded 

by Councilman Reiter, that the meeting be closed at 8:35 p.m. 

 

 

 

       _____________________________ 

       Anne Curran, Town Clerk 

 

 

Dated: November 3, 2015 


